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Weekly News – Friday 16th March  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We look forward to seeing you at parents evening next 
Wednesday or Thursday.  

A reminder that school closes at 2pm on Thursday. 

    

English 

This week have been writing our narratives based on the story 
‘The Bear and the Piano’ by David Litchfield. We have included 
adverbs and exclamation marks for effect in our writing. Next 
week we will be immersing ourselves in poetry looking at a variety 
of poems about Spring.   

  

Maths 

We completed our learning on addition by solving word problems 
using number lines to show our answers. We have also looked at 
subtraction taking away two digit numbers from two digits 
numbers using our partitioning knowledge. 

   

Topic 

In History, we looked at another nurse who helped in the Crimean 
War, Mary Seacole. We learnt about how she helped the soldiers 
on the battlefield. We looked at similarities and differences 
between Mary Seacole and Florence Nightingale.   

Next week the children will be enjoying the Florence Nightingale 
workshop in school. 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Sofia  

Monty 
 

Clover 
Andrew 
Alishba 

 
Heather 
Lauren 

Zakir 
 

Notices 
Next Friday is Sport Relief. Children can come to school in sports clothes – Sports Relief branded, house 
colours, or sport clothes. In the afternoon children will compete in their houses and take part in skipping 
races. 
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